
House of Mary August 2021 Newsletter

Dear Friends and Lovers of Mary!

If you have a few moments you could you put in a good word? A bishop in
southern Louisiana has invited me for an interview Thursday, September 2nd.
Friends will encourage him to view my recent RadioMaria interview with Penny
Antill before Thursday. This would be a great introduction and I wouldn't have to
unload a freight train of information on him in our first meeting. Would you consider
logging in to YouTube and adding a comment to a video so that he'll have an extra
good impression?

Radio Maria: Long Interview (Part 1) with Penny Antill

Radio Maria: Long Interview (Part 2) with Penny Antill

Thank you everyone for your prayers!
Come Holy Spirit!
Come to my aid holy priest martyrs of September 2nd, 1792
http://www.omargutierrez.com/the-martyrs-of-the-september-massacre/ 

More news to come soon!
I'm in Natchez, Mississippi for the time being.I keep the contact page updated with
my current address as I move around.
https://houseofmaryomd.org/welcome/contact-subscribe

May Jesus and Mary be loved by all hearts!
your sister, Anne
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